Women’s Center - High Desert, Inc.

134 South China Lake Boulevard ¢ Ridgecrest, CA 93555
Phone: (760) 371-1969 ¢ Fax: (760) 371-3449

October 15, 2009

Antelope Valley H.0.G. Chapter
Ridgecrest Activities Group
Attn: Dennis Linck

728 S. Lakeland

Ridgecrest, CA 93555

Dear Dennis and H.0.G. Members;

On behalf of the Women's Center-High Desert, Inc. Clients and Staff, | would like
to thank you for your generous and thoughtful donation of $520.00 cash and
the general donations of diapers, baby wipes, school supplies, baby care and
hygiene items, as well as adult hygiene items, and medicines for adults and
children.

October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month, and your donations to support
our programs means more than words can say. We are humbled by the
generosity of our community and your group members. From January of this
year to September, we have been able to provide 2,477 safe nights away from
abuse, we have sheltered 16 men, 73 women, 81 children, and have done 206
restraining orders for clients in our service area. Without your continued
support, we would not be able to provide the same quality of services we are
currently able to provide and your donations will be put to good use.

| want to thank you again for inviting me to your meeting; your club and its
members are very gracious and a lot of fun to be around. | hope everyone has a
safe and pleasant holiday season and look forward to seeing and working with
you again in the future.

Sincerely,

@ECMULQ o

Jeanne Scovotti
Shelter Director
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